
Via Email: teycc@toronto.ca 

TO: Chair and Members of the Toronto Preservation Board 
c.c.:  Councillor Christin Carmichael Greb 

DATE: August 22, 2017 

RE:   2017.PB25.8 Inclusion on the City of Toronto's Heritage Register - 
Midtown in Focus - Phase 01: Main Street Properties 

We write to urge you to support the recommendation that City Council include 258 
properties identified in Recommendations 1-7 of this report on the City of Toronto's 
Heritage Register.    

We understand that Properties on the Heritage Register will be conserved and 
maintained in accordance with the Official Plan Heritage Policies.   

We further understand that City staff will bring forward future listing and designation 
reports in Q4 2017 for the additional properties identified as having potential heritage 
value in the Midtown in Focus study area. 

Your truly, 

Linda McCarthy 
Vice-President.  
lyttonparkresidentsorg@gmail.com 
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